
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 

INVITATION TO BID  
CALCIUM CHLORIDE 

 
 
The Pelham Board of Selectmen is accepting sealed bids for the supply of 
Calcium Chloride for the period January 1, 2015 through December 31, 2015.  
Bid documents may be picked up at the Pelham Selectmen’s Office at 6 Village 
Green, Pelham, New Hampshire or mailed upon request. 
 
All bids must be received in the Selectmen’s Office at 6 Village Green by 
4:00 p.m. on December 11, 2014.  Sealed envelopes will be addressed to the 
Board of Selectmen with the name and address of the bidder and marked 
“Calcium Chloride”.  All bids will be opened at the Selectmen’s conference 
room, 6 Village Green, Pelham, N.H. on Friday, December 12, 2014 at 10:00 
A.M. A complete Bid packet is posted on the Town Website 
www.pelhamweb.com/rfp for your convenience.  Bid results will be posted on the 
website as well. 
 
All decisions in reference to the bidding and the selection of the contractor will be 
made by the Board or an authorized agent.  The Town reserves the right to reject 
any and all bids or waive any informality deemed in the best interest of the Town 
and to select the bid most advantageous to the Town. 
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BID SHEET AND SPECIFICATIONS 
 

Calcium Chloride 
 

        Price Per Ton 
 Item     Delivered   Pickup 
  
  Calcium Chloride per ton sold   

in 50 lb. bags 
 
 

  Delivery to be made to Highway  
  Department yard, 31 Newcomb 
  Field Parkway, Pelham, NH  03076 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All materials to be bought on an “as needed” basis. 
 
Company:         Date:    
 
Address:                  
       City                         State      Zip 
 
Authorized Signature:           
 
Name Printed:             
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